
Strickland fire update







The Mobile Fire Department

responded to a fire at the Mobile County Juvenile Detention Center in the early morning hours of January 13.  Due to the
quick action of the Fire

Department and the Detention Center's 11-7 shift there were no injuries

reported.  The fire was contained to one

room housing the facilities laundry equipment.
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